
EXNING REMEMBERS WORLD WAR ONE 

An evening with a 

 “Sing-a-long”  
of songs from World War One 

followed by 

“The Last Post” 
played on a variety of  

instruments together with 
readings and poems 

Saturday November 8th, 2014 at 7.30pm 

At Exning Community Church Hall 

Entry by free tickets from TBA 
This event is registered as part of “The Last Post” 
which is “a mass participation project taking place 
in cities, towns and villages across the UK in  
November 2014. 

Hundreds of people will unite in communities around the nation 
to remember the impact that the First World War had on their 
local community and play music from the era as a mark of com-
memoration. 

At every event, the Last Post bugle call will be played to remember people in their community, not just on bugles 

but on any instrument from piano to bagpipes, guitar to steel drums. It is a powerful ceremonial call which Last 

Post participants can make their own as part of a shared community experience.”     


